
Announcements 

                 Tuesday, January 18th, 2022 

                                   “B” Day 

Good Day, Arrowhead! 

This announcement is for SOPHOMORES:  

Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? 

Would you like the opportunity to participate in a paid work experience 

in a healthcare setting? If yes, please watch your emails for information 

regarding the Health Youth Apprenticeship Program-Nursing Assistant.  

There will be a required informational meeting for interested 

Sophomores on January 27th at 2:45 in the South Campus Library 

Classroom. The meeting will share insights about the program and be 

the place to get an application.  

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. King or Mrs. Miller.  

 

Tuesday Self-Care tip of the day:   Appreciate nature.  

 Think of the times you enjoyed a great sunrise or sunset, took a scenic hike, 

rode your bike in a park, played in the snow, or just took a walk around your 

neighborhood. Remember how it felt?  Our relationship with the outdoors can 

makes us feel good. So, get outside and enjoy some fresh air! 


